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ANZ welcomes 2021 Federal Budget  
 
ANZ Chief Executive Officer Shayne Elliott today welcomed the Federal Government’s 2021 

Budget as a key driver for Australia’s continuing economic recovery from the COVID-19 

pandemic. 

 

“This is the right budget for these economic times and is good news for Australian 

industries, households and social services.  

 

“While it is more stimulatory than many would have anticipated, this reflects the reality that 

the pandemic still poses risks to our health and economic prosperity and once again shows 

the government’s flexibility in dealing with the ongoing impacts,” Mr Elliott said. 
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